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ADDENDUM No. 1 
 
Date: May 20, 2020 
 
To:  Prospective Bidders and Others Concerned 
 
From: Currituck County  
  
RE:  Carova Road Construction 
  

 
 
The following shall take precedence over the plans and specifications and shall become part of 
the Contract Documents.  Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on 
the Bid Form. Failure to acknowledge this addendum may result in your bid being declared non-
responsive. 
 

1. Bid opening is postponed indefinitely and the project will be re-advertised at a later 
date. 

 
a. The deadline to submit questions to the County is no longer 5:00 p.m. on May 22, 

2020.  The new date to submit questions will be determined at a later date. 
 

b. The deadline for the County to respond to submitted questions is no longer May 
29, 2020.  The new date to respond to questions will be determined at a later 
date. 

 
c. The submission of bids is no longer 3:00 p.m. on Friday, June 5, 2020.  The new 

date for submission of bids will be determined at a later date. 
 

End of Addendum 




